Susana Martinez, Governor Sidonie Squier, Secretary-Designate Income Support Division
PO Box 2348
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2348
Phone: (505) 827-7250; Fax: (505) 827-7203

ISSUED ELECTRONICALLY
INTERDEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM
ISD-GI-12-38

**DATE:** June 28, 2012

TO:

All ISD Employees

FROM: Ted Roth, Director Income Support Division

RE:

Selection of a New SNAP Program Manager

This memorandum is to announce the selection of Bob. Brit to all the SNAP Program Manager position at the Central Office Income Support National State of Support National Support State of Suppo

Bobbi comes to us after serving for over ten years with the New Mexico Department of Health (DOH) Developmental Disabilities Supports Division (DDSD). She joins the HSD/ISD Policy and Program Development Bureau from the DOH Community Programs Bureau Policy and Planning Unit. She has a Master Degree in Social Work and has worked in both clinical and administrative agencies for individual affected by low socio-economic status and poverty. Originally from Ohio, Bobbi now liver in Santa Fe and has been living in New Mexico for the past 15 years. She will be agreed that to the Policy and Program Development Bureau. She can be reached at (505) 8.77-1526 and by email at <a href="mailto:bobbi.britt@state.nm.us">bobbi.britt@state.nm.us</a>. Please join me in congratulating and yeldening Bobbi to her new position as the SNAP Program Manager.